April 2014

To Whom It May Concern:
Ms. Laya has been a teaching assistant in my kindergarten classroom at P.S. 183, Robert Louis Stevenson, since November.  During these months she has shown proficiency in teaching as well as effective management. Ms. Laya’s passion, creativity, and motivation are only a few of the qualities that have made her an asset to our classroom.
Ms. Laya has gone above and beyond the requirements of an assistant teacher. She takes initiative throughout the day in a highly effective manner. She works with individual students, in small group and in whole group instruction in all curriculum areas, eagerly teaching students the skills and strategies necessary for success. She also takes part in the planning of daily instruction.  She knows the importance of differentiating instruction in achieving this success and we consistently collaborate on ways to diversify instruction within the classroom. 

Ms. Laya plans and executes guided reading lessons that are highly motivating for students. In addition she has administered Teacher’s College Reading and Writing Project assessments to measure reading progress.  She used these assessments as well as her conference notes to drive her planning for small groups.  Ms. Laya and I also differentiate math instruction in parallel groups weekly.  
Ms. Laya is highly capable, hard working, and is truly passionate about students and their learning progress as well as their social and emotional growth.  Most importantly, she is an effective teacher to students. 
I highly recommend Carmela Laya for a position in the teaching profession.
Please feel free to contact me with further questions.   You can e-mail me at rachelcurland@gmail.com or telephone at (917) 903-8574.

Sincerely,

Rachel Curland

Kindergarten Teacher

P.S. 183 Robert Louis Stevenson

419 East 66th Street

New York, New York 10065
